
      

 

August 15 – 19, 2022 

BELL SCHEDULE 

1st – 7:15 – 8:45     2nd 8:50 – 10:20        3rd 10:25 – 11:55     4th 12:20 – 1:45  

• Welcome to week 3 COL!  We’re in full swing this week as college classes begin!  
Students, be sure you have gotten all your books, codes, and materials by the end of this 
week.   
• COL is serving lunch to all students on a trial basis again this week.  Lunch is 
served in the student center at 11:55 – 12:20, Monday through Friday. It is free and 
available to all students.   
• All students should be on the lookout out for a testing message from Dr. Preston.  
If you have any required state exams, he will contact you to be tested in September.  If 
you do not hear from him by early September, the tests do not apply to you.    
• Many thanks to the families who have submitted their student dues! If you have 
not done so, please don’t forget to take care of your student dues as soon as possible.  
The $50 donation toward enhancing the COL student experience is tax deductible. 
https://secure.qgiv.com/for/pscfd 
• If you missed our live Parent 101 on 8/2, Parent 101 Online is your last chance 

to receive this valuable information.  This will be a Zoom meeting on 8/31 at 5:30 pm.  

The link will be provided via Remind and Facebook on that morning.  

• All COL students should obtain COL Student ID at SALO.  Be sure to say that 

you need a COL ID card.  Juniors and new seniors, your SLS2930 will provide you with a 

lanyard and cover.  Returning seniors, you may obtain your lanyard and cover in the COL 

office. Mandatory ID’s will begin on August 22,2022.   

• All students’ beginning of year packets need to be returned by Friday 

8/19/22.  There are still several packets in the office that have yet to be picked up.  It is 

very important for us to have updated information and permissions.  

• Seniors, get your senior portraits/yearbook photos taken at the Prestige Studio 

no later than the end of October.  If you miss this deadline, you will not appear in the 

yearbook.  

• Senior Countdown to Graduation is on 9/2/22 at 9:00 in WFA (theater). All 

seniors are REQUIRED to attend.  Arrange your schedules accordingly now!  

• Junior yearbook photos will be taken on 8/24/22 at 12:00 pm in the gym lobby.  

• COL parents, if you would like to get involved in our COL community and culture, 

please complete the survey at this link.  WE VALUE YOUR SERVICE AND INPUT!   

https://forms.office.com/r/jHJMFukaaj 

 

“The struggles we endure today will be the ‘good old days’ we laugh about 
tomorrow.”  ― Aaron Lauritsen 
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